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Legislation Text

File #: ID 14-1090, Version: 1

TO: Mayor and City Commission
FROM: Douglas E. Smith, City Manager
DATE: May 6, 2015

CONSIDERATION OF THE REVISION OF THE COMPREHENSIVE PLAN OF THE CITY OF MARGATE,
APPENDIX B, AMENDING ELEMENT III: PART 1 - POTABLE WATER.

BACKGROUND: The Comprehensive Plan Element III: Part 1 - Potable Water is being amended in order to update
the 10-year water supply facilities work plan, pursuant to Florida Statute 163.3177. In 2008, the 10-year water supply
facilities work plan evaluated various capital projects and identified a reuse facility at the City’s wastewater treatment
plant to meet demand shortfall for potable water. However, due to subsequent lower demands, the reuse project was put
on hold. Based on the current population projections and the demand analysis for potable water, no demand shortfalls for
potable water are anticipated in the immediate 10-year planning period. As a result, no capital projects are proposed in
the attached 2015 update.

RECOMMENDATION: Approve

(DRC recommended approval on March 12, 2015. P&Z Board recommended approval on April 7, 2015. City
Commission authorized to advertise on April 15, 2015.)

FISCAL IMPACT: N/A

CONTACT PERSON: Reddy Chitepu, P.E., Director of DEES
Benjamin J. Ziskal, AICP, CEcD, Director of Economic Development
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